

1801 Alexander Bell Drive Reston, VA 20191-4382 (800) 548.2723 *toll free* (703) 295.6300 *intl* (703) 295.6333 *fax* ■ www.ASCE.org

March 29, 2018

Dear Guna:

The Committee on Sustainability convened on March 21st 2018, to consider the Official Nominees for President-Elect for the term commencing October 2018. The Committee reviewed the election materials for each nominee and considered issues of relevance.

Following a vote, the Committee on Sustainability has voted to endorse you for the position of President-Elect.

Please accept this letter as our official Endorsement Action.

Respectfully submitted,

Dr./Cris B. Liban, F.ASCE, D.Env., P.E., ENV SP

Chair, Committee on Sustainability

cc: Michael Sanio, F. ASCE, CAE, ENV SP,

Committee on Sustainability